From: Valarie Williams [mailto:mockabee.1415@osu.edu]

Sent: Monday, September 22, 2008 9:58 AM

To: Kathleen Hallihan

Cc: Christine Ballengee-Morris; Sanders; willilams.1415@osu.edu

Subject: Fwd: NonConcurrences from Communication and English

Dear Kate,

Dr. Jim Sanders in Art Education will be happy to accommodate Communication's request to change the title to "Visual Media..."

For the English Dept's request about adding additional art education and arts policy reading to the syllabus, he will be happy to comply with this and to highlight that those are two important areas of discussions, but please know that that is not the full spectrum of the class.

Please let me know if you need additional information about this Art Ed course.  We look forward to its working its way through the system.

Thank you,

Val

--

Valarie Williams

Associate Dean and Honors Director, College of the Arts Director, Urban Arts Space Associate Professor, Department of  Dance

College of the Arts

152 Hopkins

128 N. Oval Mall

Columbus, Ohio 43210

Phone:
614-292-5171

FAX:
614-292-5218

